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NATIONAL FEDERATION OF TELECOM EMPLOYEES

BSNL

Regn. No. 4906, Dated 17/09/2001
MS-II, Q.No. 21 & 17, Atul Grover Road, New Delhi-110001

Dated:-24-05-2022

Secretary

Department of Telecom
Sanchar Bhavan

New Delhi.

Subject:- Non-Payment of IDA at revised rates w.e.f. 01-10-2020 upto 30-06-2021 to
non-executive employees in BSNL - solicit intervention

Respected Sir,

Sequel to submission of Department of Public Enterprise, DPE, in High Courts
and thereafter clarifications by it that the freezing orders are not applicable in respect of
non-executive employees including industrial workers the BSNL HQR vide letter No.-
BSNL HQR vide letter No.-BSNLCO-A/11(18)/1/2020-ESTAB, dt-27-10-2021 issued
orders allowing payment of IDA at revised rates w.e.f. 01-10-2020 TO 30-06-2021 to the
non-executive employees. The above order of BSNL has been kept in abeyance in
pursuant of DOT letter No.-18-01-2022. The withholdment of arrears by DOT due to
revised rates is illogical and unjust as per statement of DPE in Courts and clarifications.

We may further state that the corporate HQR of PSU has sent detailed
communication No.-BSNL CO-A/11/(18)/1/2020-ESTAB, dt-21-02-2022 (copy enclosed)
listing reasons for allowing the payment of IDA at revised rates. More than three months
have passed but the DOT has not responded in the matter. The non-payment of arrears
at the behest of DOT is creating avoidable resentment amongst the workers. It will not
be out of context to state that the BSNL does not get any budgetary support from Gowt,

DOT, for payment of such claims of employees.
We, therefore, entreat upon you, Sir, to please kindly intervene into the matter so

that the legitimate claim of employees is settled and delay is avoided.
With profound regards,

Yours sincerely,

%)
(Chandesgl'mh)

General Secretary

Copy to:- (i) Member (Services), DOT, New Delhi.
(i) CMD, BSNL, New Delhi.



